
Wild Animals and Residential Wildlife Control 

There are many species of wild animals in our community. Wild animals are generally well 

accepted and a large part of what makes the community attractive and desirable. The Borough 

does not provide services to remove healthy residential wildlife. As a precaution, never leave 

food outside your house. Otherwise, it will attract various wildlife to your doorstep. If 

interested or if  you feel it is necessary to remove nuisance wildlife, please contact a residential 

wildlife control company to assist you with problems. There are many private contractors that 

provide these services. Names of contractors are available by searching the internet for Wildlife 

Control in Monmouth County, New Jersey. However, if the wild animal is acting unusual, 

injured, or sick, please contact Animal Control. 


